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AGENDA MEMORANDUM
for the City Council Meeting of February 19, 2013

DATE: February 11, 2013

TO: Ronald L. Olson, City Manage

FROM: Gustavo Gonzalez, P.E
GustavoGo@cctexas.com
826-1874

UPDATE TO CITY COUNCIL
Proposed Revisions to Water Conservation Plan and Drought Contingency Plan

STAFF PRESENTER(S):

Name Title/Position Department
1. Gustavo Gonzalez, P.E. Director Water
2. Brent Clayton (alternate) Water Resource Planner Water

BACKGROUND : Because of the ongoing drought, the Water Department is
recommending changes to the Water Conservation Plan and the Drought Contingency
Plan in order to minimize demand on dwindling supplies. A variety of both short- and
long-term measures is being advocated.

LIST OF SUPPORTING DOCUMENTS:

Power Point presentation, 10 slides



